Minutes

Physical Education Faculty Meeting

A meeting of the Physical Education Department was held Thursday, February 27, 1941 at 7:30

Dr. Allen urged the use of the projector machine for the classes.

It was moved and seconded that a study of the course content and description of these courses be made. A committee consisting of Chairman Mr. DeGroot, Dr. Elbel and Miss Hoover was appointed for this work.

A committee consisting of Miss Hoover, Miss Stapleton and Miss Ulm was appointed to buy a gift for Mr. & Mrs. Hulteen's new daughter.

D. mar